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18 November 2020 

Lilly Bridget jones 
c/- fyi.org.nz 

Dear Lilly 

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 

Thank you for your request dated 16 October 2020 under the Official Information Act.  You requested: 

“the number of staff who have made formal complaints against one of your SLT members, Tricia Sloane. I 
understand that under the Privacy Act that you cannot give names of staff members who have made 
complaints against her, so I am only asking for the number of complaints made against Ms Sloane to 
your HR team in the year beginning 2017- October 2020. I would also like to know what decisions your 
HR team made regarding these complaints against Ms Sloane.” 

We have decided to decline your request under Section 9.2(a) of the Official Information Act. 

We want to note that TAS has a robust and well documented process for dealing with complaints about 
staff, and all complaints are managed in accordance with this process.  

If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 0800 802 602. 

Yours sincerely, 

Graham Smith
Chief Executive
TAS 


